
Heatherwood 
Middle School

Weekly Announcements 
March 13, 2024



Chromebook Reminders
• Please remember it is your responsibility to charge your Chromebooks at night and bring 

them to school the next day. There should be very few times that you need to charge at 
school or get a loaner.  Please get into a routine with charging your device, putting it in your 
backpack and bringing it to school.

• Make sure you are powering off your device daily.  This keeps things running better and it is 
needed for updates.  

• There will be a big update next week. We want to make sure your devices are at school, 
being used and being powered down to make sure they get the update when it is pushed.

• We are seeing an increase in broken Chromebooks lately due to students being careless or 
destructive.  Please be responsible and careful with the Chromebooks.  They are expensive 
and need to last several years. 

           Thank you!



Come Join Soccer Club!

When: Every Tuesday and Thursday from 

April 9th - May 16th

Time: 3 - 4

Where: On the football field

How: Get a permission form in the office and 

return by March 21st

Questions: Ask Mrs. Thomas in room 113



Be safe and respectful when riding the Swift 
or enjoying our local establishments



Your conduct reflects 
Heatherwood. The same 
behavior expectations at 
school are the same 
behavior expectations you 
will have when visiting the 
town center or other local 
establishments. 
Be neighborly





Have a  great day Hawks!
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